


NOTICE OF ELECTION 

Notice is hereby given that the City of La Grulla will hold a General Election on 

May 3, 2025 for the purpose of electing a Mayor and two City Commissioners.  

The Candidate Eligibility Requirements are that you must reside within the La 

Grulla City limits.  

 

The filing period for candidates opens at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday January 15, 

2025. The filing deadline for candidates is 5:00 p.m. on Friday February 14, 2025.  

This election will be administered by the Starr County Elections Office. 

Applications can be picked up at La Grulla City Hall or at the Starr County 

Elections Office. Completed applications must be turned in to Starr County 

Elections Office. There is a $100.00 application fee that should be paid to the Starr 

County Elections Office.  

For more information call City Hall at 956-487-3341 or the Starr County Elections 

Office at 956-716-4800.  


